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EDETON EDISDN COMPANY
800 BOYLSTON STREET .

, 30sTON, MASSACHUBETTs 02199

WILLIAM D. HARRtN GTO N
stueen wees ensessent
""'"*" August 14, 1984

BECo 84-134

Mr. Domenic B. Vassallo, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch #2
Division of Licensing
Of fice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Cosunission
Washington, D. C. 20555

License No. DPR-35
Docket No. 50-293-

Item I.D.1 of NUREG 0737: DCRDR Program Plan. Rev.1

Dear Sir:

By letter dated March 6,1984, NRC provided suggestions for the improvement of
the Detailed Control Room Design Review (DCRDR) plan which Boston Edison
submitted in October,1983.

Enclosed with this letter are ten copies of a DCRDR program plan revised in
accordance with your recommendations, with one exception. Under " General
Corsnents" of your letter, you recommend a human factors evaluation "of the
design of the remote shutdown capability"; we have not incorporated such an
evaluation because it was not part of the requirements of I.D.1,

We believe this submittal addresses your request of March 6, 1984. Should you
wish further information concerning this issue, please contact us.

Very truly yours,

! Ott'

Attachment: 1 copy of DCRDR program plan to Mr. Vassallo
10 copies of DCRDR program plan to Mr. Paul Leech
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